
Commemorating the 100th Anniversary of the
Fatima Apparitions at Incarnate Word Parish
August Events – All are invited – please bring others!

              August 17 – View Episodes from Fr. Gaitley’s Divine Mercy Series
                  August 19 – Opportunity to Pray the Rosary 
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This year marks the 100th anniversary of the apparitions at Fatima.  Once each month from May through Oct 1917, Mary, the Mother of God, appeared to three children at Fatima.  To commemorate the events at Fatima, the following activities will occur in August at Incarnate Word Parish.  

On Thursday, August 17, at 7:00 pm in the IW church, you are invited to view three episodes from Fr. Michael Gaitley’s Divine Mercy Series.  These episodes show how the events at Fatima, Divine Mercy and St. John Paul II are all connected.  The episodes will last about 80 to 90 minutes in total and then we invite you to stay to pray the Rosary starting around 8:30 pm.   
At each apparition, Mary asked that the Rosary be prayed daily for peace.  On Saturday, August 19 (the actual date that Mary appeared to the children in August), we will pray the Rosary in the IW church immediately following the 5 pm Mass (so, at approximately 6 pm).  Also, you are always welcome to join in praying the Rosary Monday through Saturday at either 7:20 am or at 8:20 am.  The location will  be either the IW church or in the Multi-purpose Room above the parish offices (depending on when the lower church hall renovations are completed). 

Please join us for these opportunities and invite family and friends.

